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I urge you to reject the proposed air-pollution permit for the Copper World mine. The proposed
permit does little to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. You must require the Copper
World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is necessary so that the mine is *always*
accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the environment — no exceptions. This
project should be stopped altogether. Especially because of the water use, but the air is also a
serious concern to the citizens in the area and we should not allow this profit making company to
pollute our homes.


